

December 16, 2021

Dear Caring Friend,

Few things are more vital than reaching out to America's wounded service members, as you did with your generous gift of \$150.00 in honor of Michael S. Bertolino.

For these troops, many of them young adults, your patriotic kindness provides a hand up as they begin new lives after sustaining severe injuries and trauma. As a partner in the Wounded Warrior Project® (WWP) mission to honor and empower Wounded Warriors, you help these men and women move back into the mainstream of the great American life they protected for you and me.

As soon as wounded heroes leave the war zone and arrive at a hospital, you're at their bedsides, hand in hand with Wounded Warrior Project. Through a broad spectrum of WWP programs, you stay with the wounded throughout their recoveries. Many people use the phrase "Support Our Troops," but you put those words into action with your recent gift.

Imagine a warrior who sacrificed limbs or sight in Iraq or Afghanistan now skiing down the side of a mountain, starting college, helping a fellow warrior, or beginning a new job! These images come to mind when I reflect on the power of your recent gift to WWP. You have my deepest appreciation.

Saluting Your Generosity,

Michael S. Linnington

VOONDED	WARRIOR PROJECT	NATIONAL PROCESSING CE	NTER $\star$ PO BOX 758512 $\star$ TOPEKA, KANSAS 66675-8512	
		enerosity enables Wounded Warrior Project to keep its programs going and we are deeply grateful to you. Additional gifts are always welcome.		
	□ \$150 □ \$180 □ \$210	□ \$240 □ Other		
WOUNDED WARRIO PROJECT*	Donate online at supportwwp.org/thankyou.		My check is enclosed and made out to Wounded Warrior Project.	

Emails to Heaven, Inc. PO Box 204 Cecil, PA 15321-0204 (Please complete form on reverse.)

□ Please charge my credit card.